
 October 5, 2022 

 To Jeff Armistead, 10TH Mountain Builders LLC 

 Via Email 

 To Whom It May Concern: 

 On behalf of Eagle County Health Service District d/b/a Eagle County Paramedic 
 Services, we have the ability to serve the property and PUD known as Midtown Village in 
 the 900 block of US Highway 24 in Minturn Colorado. 

 This project will not create an undue burden on response and can be served from our 
 Stations located in Vail and Avon. 

 Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 Sincerely, 

 Jim Bradford 
 COO 
 Eagle County Health Service District 
 jbradford@ecparamedics.com 
 970-926-5270 
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